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Vaccination is not within the scope of chiropractic practice in Canada. Notwithstanding, the 
Alberta College and Association of Chiropractors recognizes that vaccination is a safe and 
effective public health practice for the prevention of infectious diseases. The ACAC directs 
members to refer all patient questions, consultation and education regarding immunization and 
vaccinations to the appropriate public health authorities and/or health professional whose 
scope of practice includes vaccination. 
 
The ACAC regulates the chiropractic profession in Alberta under the Health Professions Act. The 
ACAC is dedicated to regulating the chiropractic profession in a manner that supports quality 
care and upholds public trust; as well as furthering awareness and understanding of the benefits 
of chiropractic care. 


